

SHIPDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Chair: Carole Playford Clerk/RFO: June Smith



MINUTES OF THE WORKING COMMITTEE FOR THE FURTHER DEVELOPMENT OF BULLOCK PARK HELD

8th March 2023 at Crowhill, Shipdham 7pm.

Present: Cllrs: Chaplin, Shelley, Smith & Paul Chubbock & Clerk: June Smith

J Smith Parish Clerk 08/03/2023

Apologies: Cllr Playford

Following the BPMC meeting where all parties agreed in principle to consolidate assets for the expansion of Bullock Park. Shipdham Parish Council put together a working group, consisting of Cllrs Chaplin, Playford, Shelley, Smith and Paul Chubbock.

Discussions took place over the likely siting of the new bowling green. Agreed that the new bowling green would need to be in place before the bowling green land could be sold.

Agreed that before anything could proceed, we needed to know there was money in the land to proceed forward.

Agreed to ask the Parish Council for a working capital budget, to allow for the working group to get quotes etc, sufficient to cover the life of the overall development plan, proposed £20,000. AP Clerk to put on next Shipdham Parish Council agenda.

Next meeting date 20th April 2023.

Email: clerk.shipdham@btconnect.comTel: 01760 440953